
This email is in response to your e-mailed request under the Freedom of Information Act 
("FOIA"), 5 ILSC 140/I et seq., dated January 26, 2023. You have requested that Pleasantdale 
School District 107 produce the following public records:

Requested by: 

Request Dated: 1/26/23

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to you on behalf of LocalLabs 
which is an online publication that reports 
on and informs the public about local 
government activities. If you are not the 
public records officer please forward it to 
the public records officer or reply to this 
email with the correct contact. 
Please provide the following: 
Employee Information, specifically 
teachers, with the following data points for 
the years 2020, 2021, and 2022:

-First Name
-Last Name
-Position/Job Title
-Department
-Pay Rate
-Year to Date Gross Pay

The purpose of the request is to access 
and disseminate information as a 
matter of public interest and is not for the 
principal purpose of personal or 
commercial benefit. Thank you in advance 
for your cooperation and assistance. 
Please let me know if you have any 
questions.

Kind regards,
Josiah Chatterton
Local Labs

Response Dated: 1/27/23 Please see the attached EIS Reports from 
School Years 2020, 2021, and 2022 with the 
requested information. 

As the FOIA Officer of the District, Mr. Sonntag is responsible for granting and denying 
requests for records under the Freedom of Information Act. The District's responses attached to 
this email intend to be fully responsive to your specific request. If we have misinterpreted your 
request, please clarify your request to him in writing.



You have a right to appeal a denial of records to the President of the Board of Education by 
written request directed to the President at the District office 7450 S. Wolf Road, Burr Ridge, IL 
60527 within fourteen (14) working days of your receipt of this email.


